                                                 
Notes from Chairman
Welcome to the first of our quarterly APEX Club Newsletter which was agreed by those in attendance at our  October Meeting.  Your Committee decided that we should keep the Members informed of our activities past and planned.  I hope you will find this interesting and my thanks go to Linda Pidgeon for her hard work producing this.  Should you have any items you think will interest our members then please speak or send to Linda for possible inclusion in a future newsletter.
Dennis Walby, Chairman of APEX Club.
Our First Quarterly Newsletter.
Hello I am Linda and I hope to provide the Club with a quarterly newsletter.  To do this efficiently I need as many members’ email addresses as possible.  If you are not on email yourself a friend or family member more than likely is.  I confirm that any email given to me will be treated in the strictest confidence.  I will store them securely and will not under any circumstances disclose your email address to any third party.
If you would like to be among the first to receive your quarterly newsletter please advise me of your email address: linda.ctfc@btopenworld.com
CLUB NEWS
We finally managed to open our doors again in May 2021.  We had a varied programme.  Chelmsford Races, trip on a steam train, boat on the Thames to name a few.  Our last trip of the year was to the Ye Olde Plough Inn at Bulphan for our Christmas lunch and brilliant entertainment provided by Ian Gallagher.
Our Trips for 2022
We start the year with a Mystery Tour and Lunch on 11th January.
In February we are off to lovely Lavenham.  Seeing Lavenham by day is one thing but by lantern light the buildings take on an additional dimension and even mystery. 9th February 2022 Cost £50 (including light refreshments)
March we are at the Cliffs Pavillion Southend  to see Firedance with Gorka Marquez and Karen Hauer.  Pulsating latin beats. 23rd March 2022 cost £75 (including meal)
April it is a trip to Burley House.
Full details of the above trips are shown on our Notice Board.
To book any of the trips please see Jacque/Jean on a Monday morning from 9 to 12.30.
DATE OF OUR NEXT CLUB MEETINGS
January 20th We are holding a Beetle Drive.
February 17 Is our AGM and we will be having a talk about “Scams” should be very interesting.
March 17th we have “Free Jazz” to entertain us.
We still need somebody to book our speakers/entertainment.  If you feel that you could contribute to your Club please speak to one of the Committee Members.  You will be warmly welcomed.
Please do come along and support your Club.
TENDRING APEX CLUB








